
'10 Explosion finish as 10u Runner-up in Rockwood

Written by Joe Birchfield

Boom! Congratulations to the 2010 Explosion who finished as the 10u Runner-up in the FASA
Rockwood tournament held on 7/11/20! The 2010 Explosion played 3 consecutive international
tie-breaker innings to beat the Manchester TN Lady Raiders advancing to the championship
game eventually losing to the '09 Impact 3-2 in a nail-biter! Great job Impact and Explosion, we
are very proud of your efforts!
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